
Monday 24th February  

School returns 845am  

Tuesday 25th February  

Young Voices—COOP Live arena  

Chorley Sports Culture Session with 

Y5 and Y6 

Wednesday 25th February  

Lottie’s Big Walk—KS2 children to 

bring wellies or suitable footwear to 

wear on the field while they walk 

Lottie during the day.  

Thursday 26th February  

Trip to Houses of Parliament  

Tuesday 4th February  

Trust Cheerleading event 

Parents Evening  

Wednesday 5th February  

Ash Wednesday Service 930am—all 

welcome  

Thursday 6th February  

World Book Day  

Friday 7th February  

Trust girls football event 

Mini First Aid Training Y2 /4/ 6 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the second half of our spring term.  

A special thanks to Mrs Halsall for her hard work in getting the children ready for the Young Voices 

concert which will be held at the COOP Live arena in Manchester. Also, a huge thanks to the staff 

who are giving up their time so that the children can experience this incredible event; performing 

live with a choir of thousands to a packed out arena. Keep an eye on our ‘X’ feed @St Adlington to 

see snippets from the concert.  

Our reception, year 1 and year 2 children enjoyed 

walking Lottie as part of her Big Walk on Friday 14th 

February. Thank you for your kind donations on Friday, 

all monies raised with go to Derian House. On Monday 

24th February, we are looking forward to welcoming a 

representative from Derian House to speak to the chil-

dren. This week, on Wednesday 25th February, our KS2 

children will be walking Lottie. Please can children bring wellies or suitable foot-

wear for walking on the field as well as a suitable coat for the weather.  

Our Literacy Ambassadors have met with Mrs Chidgey and have planned our World Book Day cele-

brations. A letter will be sent out today with more information about what they have planned.  

Our Community Leaders will be providing weekly ‘Eco News’ on the newsletter each week. A remind-

er that the last Eco News focused on recycling batteries. We have a box in the school office to recycle 

your batteries so please drop off any used batteries to the school office. Eco News can be found on 

the next page of this newsletter.  

As we enter a new half term, our Christian Value is Forgiveness.  

Our Ash Wednesday service will be held in St. Paul’s church on Wednesday 5th February at 930am 

and marks the start of Lent. All are welcome to join us in the ser-

vice.  

If your circumstances have changed over the half term break or you 

need any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. You can do so via the school office bur-

sar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk or 01257 480276.  

We look forward to the term ahead and to welcoming you all into 

school on Tuesday 4th February for Parents Evening.  

Thank you for your continued support  

Many thanks 

Mrs Burger  

February 24th 2025 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 92% 

Year 2 95% 

Year 3 97% 

Year 4 95% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 93% 

Whole School 94% 
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February 24th 2025 

ECO News  

Peace and prosperity for people and the planet: The 17 Sustainable Development Goals were born at the United Nations Con-

ference of Sustainable Development in 2012. The objective was to produce a set of universal goals that meet the urgent envi-

ronmental, political and economic challenges facing our world, with all countries – developed and developing working together. 

They recognise that ending poverty and other deprivations must go hand-in-hand with strategies that improve health and edu-

cation, reduce inequali-

ty, and spur economic 

growth – all while tack-

ling climate change and 

working to preserve 

our oceans and forests. 

As a school we are pro-

moting these goals 

through the children’s 

learning to ensure they 

have a knowledge and 

understanding of the 

wider world around 

them.  

Mrs Sanderson and the 

Community Leaders 


